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VPD Report Number:  14-12763 Date/Time Occurred: 10/18/2014 3:32 AM 

Type of Incident:  Attempted Homicide Location:  2900 Block of E. Stewart Avenue 

                                 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

N/A 

     

      

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1 Male Juvenile 17 yes 

2.                    

3.                    

 

 

Details:   On 10/18/2014, at approximately 3:32 AM, Officers were dispatched to the 2900 Block of E. Stewart 

Avenue regarding a shots fired call.  Once Officers arrived on scene, the victim was located and transported to a 

local hospital where he was treated and released for non-life threatening injuries.  The suspect fled the scene prior 

to officer’s arrival.  Anyone with information regarding the identity of the suspect is encouraged to contact 

Detective James Cummings at (559)713-4722. 

 

**************************************Update************************************************** 

After further investigation, the suspect was identified as a 17 year old juvenile.  The juvenile was located at his 

residence in Visalia on 10/20/14, at about 9:45 AM and was taken into custody.  The juvenile was booked into 

custody at Tulare County Juvenile Hall.  This shooting does not appear to be gang related. 

 

Arresting / Investigating Officer:  Violent Crimes Supervisor: Sgt. Dominguez 
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